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Thank You, Volunteers! 

Last month was Volun-

teer Appreciation Week. 

ENVH hosted a Volunteer 

Appreciation Brunch and 

handed out certificates. 

Thank you to all our 

amazing volunteers! 



Welcome to the 

Eastern Nebraska Veterans’ Home 

Rae Leah S. 
Air Force 

Frank K. 
Army 

Harold B. 
Navy 



Home Happenings 

 



Garden Corner 

Stella d'Oro  
Hemerocallis  

Stella d'Oro, a popular and award-winning daylily (Hemerocallis), is known for its bright 

golden-yellow, trumpet-shaped flowers and reblooming habit, providing blooms from 

early summer into the fall. It's a compact plant, growing to 10-12 inches tall and wide, 

making it suitable for various garden applications like borders, edging, and mass 

plantings.  These plants are native to Asia and central Europe. Most plants are fibrous 

rooted, but some are tuberous rooted.  Flowers are produced in succession in such 

quantity that the plants remain in flower over a long period of time. Flowers are typical-

ly funnel-shaped to bell-shaped, often coming in a variety of different forms.  You’ll find 

them surrounding the “heart” in the Purple Heart Garden. 





Chaplain Dale Powell 

In Memoriam 

Weekly Services 

Sundays: 

9:45 am All Faith Service……………….Chapel 

10:30 am All Faith Service………….Allegiance 

10:45 am Catholic Communion………..Chapel 

Thursdays: 

9:30 am Hymns......................................Service 

10:00 am Bible Study………..…………..Chapel 

10:30 am Bible Study…....…………..Allegiance 

1:00 pm Catholic Mass…….….………...Chapel 

Mondays: 

9:30 am Devotional Reading……….....Service 

9:50 am Devotional Reading...........Allegiance 

1:00 pm Rosary…............…….……..….Chapel 

 Joe Ruth 

1941-2025 

One of my driving motivations as chaplain here at 
Eastern Nebraska Veterans’ Home is to encourage 

members who have a significant church/faith 
background to finish strong in their faith journey 
down the “final stretch.”  Especially as we age, 

there are so many things to discourage us and to 
tempt us to give up on God.  I love to use Scrip-

tures, hymns, and prayer with members as part of 
that encouragement process.  Starting in July, I 

will be starting a series of messages in our Sunday 
service (starts at 9:45 in the chapel) that focuses 
on finishing strong in our faith.  I am getting old 
enough so that I am becoming more and more 
aware of the end of life issues personally.  So I 

guess it is something that I need to remind myself 
of as well as reminding the members.  For mem-

bers who don’t normally attend, we welcome 
your participation as we seek to encourage one 

another at this stage of life. 

Chaplain Dale Powell 




